
Magic Valley Gem club Meeting minutes April 17,2025 
 

Sam opened the meeting at 7:00 pm, welcomed the new members.  

Minutes where read Andrew made motion for minutes and Pete 2nd the motion club voted 
ands it was approved.  

Jon let club know that Kimberly school district as well as the Kimberly assisted living center 
has reached out for him to do rock demonstrations for them in May if anyone would like to 
join him.  

Jan reminded club of the McDermitt field trip There at the estate line campground. 
Everyone will meet at Why Not Casino At 9am 

Pete wanted to know what everyone thought of putting links to members web page so 
others can see what our members have to offer. Andrew made a motion to add club 
members individual URL to the club’s bonified website Pete 2nd the motion it was voted and 
approved. If you have a personal web page, please send a link to Pete so that it can be 
linked to the club site. 

Mike let the club know he went out to Sliger auditorium and remeasured we will have some 
10x10 spaces and 8 ft tables which should give us enough spaces for 11-12 places for 
members to sale their items at the October show.  

Sandy jo let club know that the links to the NFMS midyear meeting and lake side mineral 
show will be on our web site meeting is April26th in Kennewick Washington. 

Mike has some black jade and would like to do a challenge for anyone interested. He also 
did the door prize drawing Winners where Sandy Jo and Rebekah 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 


